

16th October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Thank you for your attendance at the Parent evenings last week it was a very positive week, and it was lovely to share the children's start to the year and the progress already made.

Well done to the school football team who played in a Carre's football tournament on Friday and qualified for the finals later in the term. Some excellent performances and teamwork.

On Friday we will have scooter/skateboard workshops for all the children and all the children will need to be in PE kit for the day. All equipment will be provided by the company who are leading the activities.

On Thursday last week, Mr Ross attended interviews for the post of Deputy Head at Witham St Hughs Academy. At the end of the day, he was offered the post which he has accepted from January 2024. Congratulations to Mr Ross on his well-deserved promotion and I am sure we wish him all the best. However, he will be missed greatly and has had a big impact on the school as a senior leader, curriculum leader and with the children in his care.

Already the school have started the process of appointing a replacement for his post and we will keep you updated in due course.

On Friday 10th November we will be taking part in a school fundraiser regarding recycling. We will be having a collection of old clothes, shoes and accessories. Everything collected will be weighed and a total will be given back to the school in money which we can use to subsidise Christmas activities. A poster is attached to this letter.

Finally, we will be holding an Open Day (14th November) and Open Evening (15th November) if you have a child starting September 2024 and would like to attend please book in through the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson







SCHOOL FUNDRAISER!

Don't forget to bring in your unwanted clothes, shoes and accessories. Everything donated raises money for our school projects & everyone gets a sticker too!

Please bring in donations in a box or bag on the morning of:

DONATION DAY: Friday 10th November



Please do not donate school uniform for this fundraiser

